



Gniezno, 20th October 2018

INVITATION

We are pleased to invite

Lucie Auvinet-Gendre and Sylvie Sourisseau

to the C1 mobility of Erasmus + project "Jouer pour grandir – Play to grow" which will be held in Poland in

Przedszkole nr 12 "Plastusiowo" in Gniezno

From 18th to 24th November 2018

During the meeting the participants:

- will be familiarized with some aspects of kindergarten work organization in Poland,
- > will take part in a training and a workshop on games,
- will do job shadowing,
- > will have a chance to work with kindergarten children,
- will participate in a Game Night,
- > will tour the historic city of Gniezno.

DYREKTORPrzedszkola Nr 12 w Gnieźnie

mgr Danuta Kropaczewska